
March 22, 2023
Islamic Relief USA
National Office
3655 Wheeler Avenue
Alexandria, VA 22304

Dear Members of the Muslim Community,

To our Muslim community in St. Louis and beyond, it is my honor to wish you all a Ramadan
Mubarak.

On behalf of Missouri’s First District, I would like to send all our Muslim siblings in Missouri’s
First and across the world a blessed holy month full of peace, love, and deep reflection. In the
spirit of this time, I would like to thank each and every one of our Muslim neighbors in
Missouri’s First for your contributions to making our beloved St. Louis a better place. Know that
your Congresswoman loves you and is fighting for you in the halls of Congress.

Additionally, I would like to thank Islamic Relief USA for all your humanitarian work for our
communities. Again, Ramadan Mubarak!

Best,

CORI BUSH
Member of Congress


